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Comments: The proposed mountain biking trails in my opinion would be quite enjoyable, but they do pose a

danger to wildlife in the area. I think that the proposed mountain bike trails need to be made sustainably so that

dirt and grit do not leak into the watershed. If the watershed is damaged than animals may drink contaminated

water which can make population of many species fall. Elk that migrate through the area could be hurt by

degrading water conditions. If the trails are built correctly than no erosion can damage the watershed.


